
March News from Erle Rivers High School 

OFFICE NOTES: 
Now that we have started the second semester, the opportunity has arrived for parents to touch base 
with teachers with how their child is progressing in their courses.  This is a good time to check prior to 
report cards going home in early April.  Please call the office and book an appointment for 
Parent-Teacher interviews if you would like to reserve a specific time.  We will be taking booked 
appointments from 4:00 pm until 5:30 pm and then interviews will be on a first come, first served 
basis from 5:30-7:00 pm.  Appointment slots are 10 minutes each, if you require more time, it may be 
wise to contact the teacher you would like speak with to see if there is another date or time you could 
meet.  Please be aware that Ms. McPhillips is only available until 5:30 on this date.  
 
Our school has been given the great opportunity to watch the Men’s University Hockey 
Championships this month.   With the donation received from the Town Christmas 
Dinner and other supports, we have booked 2 busses to take all of our students into 
Lethbridge.  We will be assigned a team to cheer for and will be competing with Warner 
School and W.R. Myers to be the most energized school at the Enmax Center that day. 
The game starts at 1:00pm so we will be leaving at lunch time to be ready for the puck 
drop.  It is likely we will be having a late arrival for buses that day and students will need 
to be picked up by their parents.  When we get the formal package regarding the event 
from the coordinators, we will send more information home!  We think this will be a fun 
and exciting opportunity for our students to share some school spirit! 
 
UPCOMING DATES:  
Parent-Teacher Interviews are on March 7th from 4-7pm. 
No School PD Day on March 8th.  
School-Wide Field Trip to the Men’s U Cup Hockey Championship in Lethbridge on March 14th. 
 
ATHLETICS: 
The basketball season is wrapping up.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank our coaches, 
without their leadership and support, we would never have been able to have such a great season! 
We appreciate their contributions to our school. ​Tier 1 Girls basketball team will be off to 1J Zones in 
Coaldale on March 1-2. ​ Please watch our Facebook Page for information on watching our Seniors 
Play in Zones! 
 
Badminton season will be starting soon.  Students will be given opportunity to sign-up in the office. 
We hope to have representation from all of our grades this year!  
 
We would like to thank the Milk River Curling Club for supporting our phys. ed program.  The students 
have really enjoyed playing and they look forward to continuing their curling practice. 
 
GRAD 2019 DECORATING COMMITTEE REQUEST:   
This year’s grad class is looking to decorate the gym and Civic 
Centre with a colour theme of Blue with Sunflowers.  They are really 
hoping to have a rustic touch by adding some old wood barrels or 
crates that they can decorate with some sunflowers for display 
purposes.   If you have some barrels, crates or sunflower items that 
you would like to lend to the class for their grad, please contact 
Barb Arend at the school or email ​barbara.arend@horizon.ab.ca​ . 
Arrangements can be made to pick them up from your place during 
the week of June 3rd-7th and returned the following week. 
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